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In the name of Allah! 
 

 

Note 
 

 

The Embassy of the Islamic Republic of Iran in Moscow testifies its respect  

to the YACONTO company and respectfully informs you about the following. 

In addition to the note about the visit of His Excellency Mousavi to the 

Rostov region, we are honored to inform you that the visit will be cancelled due  

to the illness of His Excellency Mr. Mousavi. We beg your pardon in this regard 

and hope that in the nearest future His Excellency Mr. Safari, the honorable 

Ambassador of the Islamic Republic of Iran in Moscow will visit Rostov region 

with the agenda kindly developed by you. 

 

The Embassy once again reassures you in its high respect. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To Mr. Yakunin S.P. 

President of YACONTO company 

Embassy of the Islamic Republic of Iran 

  

 

 

 

 

 

(The Russian text of this letter is an original.) 


